
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
PUBLIC HEARING 2019-45            5:30 P.M.                         JULY 1, 2019 

 
PROPOSED VACATION OF A PORTION OF A PUBLIC RIGHT OF WAY DESCRIBED AS 

STREET LOT A, OTTER CREEK COMMERCIAL PLAT 2, CONTAINING 0.45 ACRES, AND 
MORE COMMONLY KNOWN AS NE OTTERVIEW CIR 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Mayor: 
 
This is the time and place for a public hearing on the matter of the proposed Ordinance 1976 
vacating a portion of a public right of way described as Street Lot A, Otter Creek Commercial Plat 
2, containing 0.45 acres and more commonly known as NE Otterview Cir 
 
Notice of this hearing was published in the Des Moines Register on the 21st day of June, 2019. 
 
Mayor: 
 
“Has any written correspondence been received regarding this proposed vacation”?  
 
City Clerk: 
 
None in the clerk’s office. 
 
Mayor: 
 
At this time I would like to request Eric Jensen, Director of Planning and Building, provide a report 
on this proposed vacation. 
 
After City staff report: 
 
Mayor: 
 
“Is there anyone present who wishes to be heard for or against this proposed vacation?  Inform 
them to come to the microphone, give name and address for the record.” 
 
After any comments from the audience, Mayor states: “We need to take the following 
action”: 
 
� Consider MOTION to close Public Hearing 2019-45. 
 
“Further consideration and action will take place on this proposed vacation under “Legislative 
Business”, Agenda Item “H”, later in this meeting. 


